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August 7, 2015      Via Electronic Tariff Filing System 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 RE: First Nation Telecom LLC 
  FRN No. 0024556771 
  FCC Tariff No. 1 – Transmittal No. 1 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, First 
Nation Telecom LLC hereby issues its initial switched access services Tariff FCC No. 1 effective 
August 22, 2015.  This filing is made on fifteen (15) days’ notice and consists of the tariff pages 
indicated by the check sheet listed below: 
 
 FCC Tariff No. 1 – Original Page 2 
 
This transmittal letter and initial switched access tariff are being filed electronically today bia the 
Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).  An FCC 
Remittance Advice Form 159 and payment of the Commission’s tariff filing fee in the amount of 
$910.00 is being sent to U.S. Bank in St. Louis, Missouri. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this filing, please contact Patrick D. 
Crocker at (269) 381-8893 or patrick@crockerlawfirm.com  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
CROCKER & CROCKER 
 

/s/ Patrick D. Crocker 
 
Patrick D. Crocker 
PDC/pas 
 
 


